
Dear Colleague: 

THE CITY COLLEGE 

CITY UNIVERSITY OF NEW YORK 

NEW YORK, NEW YORK 10031 

June, 1973 

I should be very grateful to receive a copy of the 
paper you delivered at the meeting of the Society for American 
Archaeology in San Franciaco. 

Please pardon this form letter; this r8(luest follows 
a careful reading of your abstrast in the meeting program and 
a specific interest tn the subject of your paper. Reprints of 
additional papers you have authored on the same and allied topics 
would also be ~tved with tha.Aks. 

Sincerely yours 1 

i.lc::::.:: 
Assistant Professor 
Depa~nr of. .A.n.thropology 

-


